

Next Steps - BSF Cloud Conversion

2 messages

Kenna Jones <kjones@boycesystems.com>

Wed, Jun 14, 2023 at 9:19 AM

To: Amy Silva <amy.silva@sgibson.k12.in.us>

Cc: Tim Armstrong ci.n.us, DeAnna Pitzer dpitzer@boycesystems.com>

Good morning, Amy! It was great to talk with you today. I hope you can enjoy a few slower weeks in June before you get in go mode for the 2023-2024 school year.

Here is the next steps email we discussed:

- You will receive a contract from DeAnna Pitzer 39,502.00 Base + Doculivery by July 12th for your July 18th board meeting.
- You will print your name, sign, and date the Subscription Contract and the Schedule 1 and return.
- Chris Arkenau and her team will contact you to set the specifics regarding your November conversion.
- Implementation team will reach out and start gathering your data 8-12 weeks prior to your install.
- Implementation team will train and support through the conversion.

I am excited for your business office to move to our BSF cloud software!

Please know if there is anything I can do to help support you during these next steps, do not hesitate to reach out. Have a wonderful day!

Kenna Jones Account Executive 765-744-0109 kjones@boycesystems.com



CONFIDENTIAL: This email, including attached files, may contain confidential information and is intended only for the use of the individual and/or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, disclosure, copying, use, or distribution of the information included in this email is prohibited.

Tim Armstrong <tim.armstrong@sgibson.k12.in.us>

To: Kenna Jones <kjones@boycesystems.com>

Cc: Amy Silva <amy.silva@sgibson.k12.in.us>, DeAnna Pitzer <dpitzer@boycesystems.com>

Thanks for the update!

Timothy M. Armstrong

Assistant Superintendent

South Gibson School Corporation

3321 W 800 S

Fort Branch, Indiana 47648

Voice 812.753.4230

Fax 812.753.4081

[Quoted text hidden]

Wed, Jun 14, 2023 at 10:28 AM